Diversity in Action Group
Meeting Minutes
September 3, 2009
Members Present

Sylvia Aguirre-Alberto
Student Services/Multicultural Center

Martin Bednarek
Admissions & Records/Int’l Students
Fauzi Hamadeh 
Student Services/Student Activities

Kate Motoyama
Language Arts/Speech Communication

John Vehikite 
EOPS

Henry Villareal
Admissions & Records/Dean 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Villareal at 12:10 p.m.
Chair Villareal reminded us to pick-up the Institutional Planning Committee (IPC) documents available in the PRIE office prior to the IPC  workshop scheduled for September 4th.I  He asked us to pay particular attention to section 4-B related to Student Success and the section related to program review.  Consider these sections in regards to diversity and equity.
Villareal suggested part of DIAG’s charge this semester would be to use information from Lorena del Mundo’s opening day presentation to link with CSM’s Basic Skills Committee regarding our mutual goal of emphasizing student success.
Request for $4,000 for DIAG for programs and events will be made for 2009/2010.  Fauzi Hamadeh advised us that Associated Students has targeted funds to match CSM funding, and the request for funding is “more formal” this year.  Guidelines for funding requests should include information about how each program/event contributes to education and diversity at CSM. Priority is given to events and not supplies, new ideas on campus have greater priority than repeat events and off-campus events.  He will apprise further about the process.  Henry Villareal will development a form to request funding for DIAG programs. 
The next DIAG meeting will be September, 15, 2009 12 noon – 1  p.m.  in Admissions.
Meeting adjourned at 1:00 p.m.
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